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 INTRODUCTION LETTER  
 
SUBJECT: COMPANY INTRODUCTION LETTER  
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
It is of great delight and pride to introduce our company GOVARO, a fast growing construction and 
engineering contractor with the hopes of establishing a relationship with you and your organization.  
 
GOVARO (PTY) LTD is a full service Construction and Engineering Contractor with the main objective 
of rendering construction engineering services and consultancy to organizations like yours. We have 
expertise in a wide range of construction and engineering services including Building Construction 
Engineering, Civil and Structural Engineering, MEP Services Engineering, Mechanical & Electrical 
Engineering, Real Estate Development, Management and Consultancy. We service both the Private and 
Public sectors across Southern African Region.  
 
GOVARO takes a leading role in providing general contracting services with uncompromised commitment 
to Health, Safety, Environment and Quality management. We do this through the combination of an open 
relationship with our employees based on mutual trust, transparency, accountability and discipline. In 
order to meet the growing demands for diverse construction, GOVARO employs a highly qualified senior 
management team and staff to meet international standards and utilizes state-of-the-art equipment to 
participate in complex and challenging large scale projects.  
 
Being proud of our delivery, we will continue to further enhance our commitment and capabilities in the 
construction industry with integrity and strive for business excellence. The primary approach of our 
company is based on the simple analogy that the success of our clients equates our success as well and this 
shall be our guiding principle in every transaction.  
 
To fully orient you with our capabilities and the range of services that we offer, I have attached a business 
brochure.  
 
Through this letter and the enclosed brochure, I fervently hope that you will have a clearer insight into our 
company.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you and anticipate the possibility of us working together.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
BRIDGET NYAMAGODO  
Head of Business Development  
GOVARO (Pty) Ltd  
+27671888979, +27847421935  
govaro.sales@gmail.com 
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